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Dear parents and carers,  
Thank you to parents and carers in Nursery and Reception classes for joining us for our EYFS sports day 
earlier this week.  It was fantastic to see the children showing off their sporting abilities in such a relaxed, 
fun atmosphere.  My huge thanks go to Mr Spadaccini for organising the morning. 
 
Message from Rob Marshall, Chair of Governors 
Dear parents and carers, 
Thank you for your continued support as we have finalised our plans for the leadership structure of Emmanuel.  
Next week, we expect to provide you with the details of who will lead Emmanuel into the next phase of our life 
as a school and community.  You can then expect the following timeline once the announcement has been 
made: 
• Friday 30th June – Release of a  video message  
• Thursday 6th July at 2.45pm in the hall (straight after country dancing) - Presentation and introduction 

to parents  
• Thursday 6th July from 4.30pm - International Evening – a further  opportunity to meet and be 

introduced.  
Best wishes, 
Rob 

 
Clubs  
The booking facility for clubs run by the school for the Autumn term 2023 will open today  at 6pm and 
close on Tuesday 27th June at 8pm. You can sign up through: https://emmanuelce.schoolcloud.co.uk/ . 
Please note that Choir will not be opening this evening, but, at a later date before the end of term.  

 
Windrush Day 
To mark Windrush Day, the children heard stories of the people involved in Windrush and how this affected 
their lives and the communities they joined.  They read extracts from 'Coming to America' by Floella 
Benjamin and 'Windrush Child' by John Agard; children in Year 4 used this as inspiration for colourful works 
of art.  The children also listened to Caribbean music, learned about the Notting Hill carnival and used this 
as inspiration for designing and making masks and costume designs.  If you wish to celebrate this milestone 
with your child, please visit https://news.camden.gov.uk/celebrating-windrush-75-in-camden/, where 
there is a wealth of information and events.  Next week we will learn about different types of families in our 
annual 'Diversity Week'. 
 
Emmanuel’s Got Talent! 
This week, members of our School Council have been judging auditions for our very own Emmanuel’s Got 
Talent!  93 children from years 1 - 6 auditioned either individually or as a group, half of the school! - and 
how incredible the talents were on display!  We are very proud of their courage and support for one 
another.  After a difficult scoring process, ten acts are through to final on Tuesday, which will be watched 
by the whole school. Well done to all those who took part and thank you to Mrs Watkins and Miss Taylor 
for organising! 
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Latin summer school 
This year, our pupils in years 3-6 have begun to learn Latin and The Latin Programme are running their 
annual summer school from 24th - 28th of July, which is open to all pupils in Key Stage 2 for free.  Using ‘Craft 
and Creativity in Ancient Rome’ as a central framework, all sessions will have a strong focus on creativity, 
and confidence-building activities spanning poetry, storytelling, dance, drama, Latin language and so much 
more.  The link to their website page on the Summer School is here and there is also a flyer further down 
in the newsletter. 

 
Wellbeing award 
In recognition of all the brilliant work we do in school to support positive mental health for our whole 
school community, we are working towards a ‘Wellbeing Award for Schools’ accreditation. This involves 
evaluating our whole-school approach to mental health and wellbeing in order to further improve.  As part 
of this process, we would welcome your feedback to help understand what we are doing well and how we 
can do even better. We would really appreciate it if you could follow the link here to complete the 
anonymous survey. It should only take a couple of minutes and will close on Friday 7th July.  Many thanks. 
 
Attendance 
Our school target for attendance is 96%.  This week, well done to Year 4   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Wishing you and your family a lovely weekend, 
Miss Burns and the Emmanuel team 

 

Diary Dates 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Class Attendance 
Nursery 95.5% 
Reception 97.6% 
Year 1 98.6% 
Year 2 93.7% 
Year 3 97.4% 
Year 4 98.9% 
Year 5 95.8% 
Year 6  97.7% 
School  97.2% 
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School visionaries 
Congratulations to these children for showing our school vision and values this week:  

From Alpha to Omega - life in all its fullness. (John 10:10)  
 

      Keira and Aksel in Nursery 
Emily and Maxi in Recepetion  
Fleur and Marcos in Year 1  
Dhilan and Louisa in Year 2   
Arua and Oscar in Year 3 
Lauren and Olivya E in Year 4 
Oscar and Luken in Year  5 
Antonio and Giovanna In Year 6  
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EYFS Sports Day 

 

http://www.emmanuel.camden.sch.uk/
mailto:admin@emmanuel.camden.sch.uk


‘ 
Website: www.emmanuel.camden.sch.uk 
Email: admin@emmanuel.camden.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.emmanuel.camden.sch.uk/
mailto:admin@emmanuel.camden.sch.uk


‘ 
Website: www.emmanuel.camden.sch.uk 
Email: admin@emmanuel.camden.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

http://www.emmanuel.camden.sch.uk/
mailto:admin@emmanuel.camden.sch.uk


‘ 
Website: www.emmanuel.camden.sch.uk 
Email: admin@emmanuel.camden.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

http://www.emmanuel.camden.sch.uk/
mailto:admin@emmanuel.camden.sch.uk


‘ 
Website: www.emmanuel.camden.sch.uk 
Email: admin@emmanuel.camden.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.emmanuel.camden.sch.uk/
mailto:admin@emmanuel.camden.sch.uk

